Business rates

I have been lobbying the government along with other MPs to do more to
alleviate high business rate increases hitting some firms in our areas under
the revaluation proposals. The government has offered substantial rate relief
to many small businesses, but there remain numerous businesses that will
experience rises in their rates bills at a time when they can ill afford the

extra money.

Today the Communities and Local Government Secretary announced that he is
working on a scheme with the Chancellor to offer more help, which will be

welcome.


http://www.government-world.com/business-rates-2/

